
 
 

 
 

To all families of 2018 Mountview Quebec trip participants: 
 

We have scheduled a slide show and pizza party to share the Quebec experience with our 2018 trip 

participants’ families. All Quebec trip attendees are invited, with or without parents and siblings.  
 

Whether you plan to attend the slide show or not, PLEASE ask your child to share his or her Quebec trip 

pictures by placing them in a google folder and sharing it with Mr. Smith (Michael_smith@wrsd.net). 
 

Who:   Families of all 2018 trip participants 

What:  Slide show and pizza party 

When: 6:00-7:00 p.m. Thursday, May 10, 2018 

Where: Mountview cafeteria  
 

The pizza party will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m.  As soon as pizza and drinks have been served, the slide 

show will start. We will run the slide show a few times.  Preregistration is required. Please complete the 

slip below, and return it no later than Monday, May 7th. This will enable us to order enough food for 

everyone. We would love to offer desserts during the slide show if parents are willing to provide them. 

Bringing desserts is completely voluntary.  

  

Questions about the evening, please email Mme Foley at janet_foley@wrsd.net. Hope to see you there.  

Madame Foley and Madame Boisselle 
 

P.S. All passport cards and passports have been returned. If you have not received your child’s 

documentation, please ask your child about it! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

To Madame Foley: 
 

The family of _______________________________ will/will not (please circle one) 

attend the Quebec slide show and pizza party on  Thursday, May 10th. 
 

If YES, There will be __________ in our group. 

 

________ We will bring a dessert                 ________ We will NOT bring a dessert 


